
City and Borough of Juneau 
Ad Hoc Committee on Homelessness 

 
 
There is created within the City and Borough of Juneau an Ad Hoc Committee on 
Homelessness.  The committee is composed of two Assembly members, the city manager, the 
Chief Housing Officer, board and staff members from the Glory Hall, board and staff members 
from St. Vincent’s de Paul, and a member of each of the following service organizations:  Family 
Promise, CCTHITA Housing, AWARE, and JAMHI.   
 
Assembly member Bryson shall serve as chair.  Staff will be provided by the Homelessness 
Coordinator.  This committee will meet two to three times finishing up by 11/7/20. 
 
This Ad Hoc Committee on Homelessness is charged with the following missions: 
 

1. Develop a framework to help providers coordinate purposes and services between CBJ 
and social service providers. 

a. Form an understanding of the gaps, overlaps, and needs in the continuum of 
care. 

b. Recognize funding sources of providers may have conflicting goals. 
 

2. Review the JCHH priorities as submitted to the Assembly. 

 
3. Detail the importance of data and commitment to collecting and managing data about 

homelessness. 
 

a. Develop data metrics to measure change and progress. 
b. Determine who is receiving services and which services and recognize and 

address duplications in the count.  
c. Identify who are the people who do not, cannot, or will not utilize current services 

and why. 
 
All meetings shall be open to the public and advertised through the Municipal Clerk’s office. 

A majority of the committee members shall constitute a quorum for the transaction of its 

business. The committee shall follow the procedures used by the Assembly for transaction of its 

business, as interpreted by the City Attorney as necessary. The committee shall keep a record 

of its meetings, transaction, finding, determinations and written public comments received, 

which shall be filed with the Municipal Clerk and be open to public inspection at reasonable 

times. 

Dated:  September 25, 2020. 

 
 

  
 


